REGION 2

May 2012 REPORT

Potomac Valley Borzoi Club held a supported entry at the Old Dominion KC
held in Timonium MD on April 21, 2012 . Mary Vile judged the sweeps with an
entry of 8 and the classes were judged by Randy Garren with an entry 23; 10 dogs,
11 bitches, 2 Specials. A 4 point major was awarded to both the WD and WB.

Following the showing the club held a membership meeting on the site.

PVBC has been holding regular lure coursing and LGRA practices, as well as
LGRA races at the home of Bonnie Dalzell.

The club will be holding their fall specialty in October, although will not be
having a TSE this year but do plan to apply for one in 2013.

| will be assembling a meet the breed booth with club members’ help at the
October show on Saturday which will help fulfill the club’s requirement for AKC
for public education of the breed.

The Borzoi Club of Greater Atlantic will not be holding a TSE this year, being
fairly inactive because of a falling membership. The club will be supporting the
TSE on Nov 10,2012 in conjunction with the Huntsville Kennel Club.

As mentioned, there will be a BCOA TSE on Nov 10" with Patti Neale
judging the regular classes and Sheila Smith judging sweeps.

Several BCOA members were disappointed that Eukanuba has been opened
to all entries, feeling that the show will not be as “special” as before.

| have notified the clubs in the Region that their club information-officers
and other contacts should be updated every year. Now none of the clubs have
new information on the BCOA website and in fact are several years out of date. |
had sent out a reminder previously after Karen mentioned the problem to us.
Respectfully submitted,

Jane Schreiber
BCOA Region 2 Governor



